
  

WEST TISBURY HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION  

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date of Meeting: October 15, 2018 

Meeting at 5:30 PM at Howes House 

 

Attending: Sean Conley, Anne Fisher, Nancy Dole, Mark Mazer, Charles Kernick 

Absent: Ken Lieberman, Nancy Dole 

Also attending: Jen Rand, Kent Healy, Scott Stearns 

 

Town of W Tisbury applied to remove brick veneer from Howes House chimney and 

leave metal stack exposed. Approved unanimously. 

 

Town of West Tisbury applied to allow installation of two additional exterior security 

lights at Town Hall, with the possibility of two more if lighting is not significantly 

improved by the two new fixtures. Design would be identical as is installed at the 

Library. Certificate of non applicability approved unanimously. 

 

Scott Stearns, for John Early Co. , revisited four earlier requests for on going work at the 

Burns Property aka Parsonage Pond House, on State Road. Unanimously approved as 

presented: 

 Granite veneer 

 Windows 

 Work on porch and front of house, 5x5 posts with filigree 

A certificate of Non applicability was approved to have a temporary storage container on 

the property. 

 

Sean Conley updated members on the Mill Brook Watershed project and the Selectmen’s 

meeting. 

 

 

Meeting concluded. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charles Kernick, Acting Secretary 

Approved on 11/19/2018 

 

 

 

 


